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Covid-19 Measures 

Important information to employees and suppliers staying on 
ResQ’s locations 

• People with symptoms of Covid-19 and close contact to the confirmed
infected, should not stay at ResQ’s locations. People who meet on
location with symptoms will be asked to leave immediately.

• All employees in ResQ are discouraged to travel abroad. When arriving
from countries that are not defined as yellow zones, the 10-day
quarantine applies before coming back to work. The employer must be
notified if the employee is going on trips that pose a risk of
quarantine.

• Suppliers and visitors to ResQ's locations must comply with all the
authorities' quarantine rules.

• Keep a distance from others, at least one meter.

• Lunch is served in accordance with guidelines from FHI.

• Everyone working at one of ResQ's locations must follow our infection
control measures and ensure cleaning and disinfection of affected
surfaces.

For more information about our measures and procedures to combat 
infection of Covid-19 visit our website smittevernpolicy 

https://www.resq.no/smittevernpolicy



